CALEDON
PUBLICLIBRARY

for all reasons

April 14, 2021

Mayor Allan Thompson and Members of Council
Town of Caledon

6311 Old Church Road

Caledon, Ontario L7C1J6

Dear Mayor Thompson and Members of Council,

On behalf of the Caledon Public Library Board and staff, please accept our sincere thanks for your
valuable contributions to our strategic planning process.

CPL’s new strategic plan will direct our work from 2021-2024. Strategic goals cannot be identified
without a comprehensive community engagement strategy and your willingness to share your time and
insights was greatly appreciated. Council’s candid conversations with our consultant and staff have
enhanced our understanding of the opportunities and challenges ahead and have helped us to identify
how the Library can align with Council’s priorities and work collaboratively with Town partners to best
meet the needs of the community. We are confident that the resulting plan will act as an effective
roadmap in our shared efforts to support a thriving Caledon.

We anticipate that the final plan will be endorsed by the Board in May and look forward to presenting
our strategic vision to Council in early summer.

Sincerely,

Colleen Lipp
Chair, Caledon Public Library Board CEO | Chief Librarian, Caledon Public Library

Janet Manning

cc: Laura Hall, Director, Corporate Services and Town Clerk
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